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THE COURT SCHOOL
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AUTUMN/HYDREF 2

Our designated safeguarding officers are:
Jamyn Beesley: 07495158404
Ross Fitzpatrick: 07458073279 Caroline Joy: 07458079269
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M, T and P enjoyed learning how to
throw a pot with Barry the Potter.

Christmas dinner was wonderful.
We made poppies and learnt about their
significance.

Kier visited us to talk about our New
School.

Wych!-Great!
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R &R enjc}?/ed making a kindness paper
chain. M, K and J enjoyed making cakes
and decorating biscuits to show
friendship.

Everyone enjoyed the trip to Cineworld to g ocshanhpad;u
watch Dogtanian and the 3 B e
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Robin-Goch have been learning
about the Jewish holiday that
celebrates the gathering of the
harvest. Lovely to see the boys
being so creative and having fun
whilst learning.
Dai iawn pawb.




Dosbarth Broga

-

Dosbarth Broga enjoyed their trip to All
Saints Church in Porthcawl, where
Father Wayne kindly showed us around
and talked about the birth of Jesus
Christ.

Everyone enjoyed creating ‘Movember’
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Everyone enjoyed their visit to The
Senydd in Cardiff Bay. They had a
tour and were even able to sit in
the chambers.

R,A and L enjoyed learning to
throw clay pots.

Coffiee & Chat
Next Parent & Carer meeting
dates:

15.01.2025 1-2.30 Parents & Carers
05.02.2025 1-2.30 Parents & Carers
12.03.2025 Activity with your child session.
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Healthy Eating at The Court
School

As part of the Healthy Schools programme, our school
aims to provide healthy food and drink as well as
promote healthy eating to our pupils.

To give the same, consistent messages to the pupils we
ask that parents and carers support this by not providing
fizzy drinks and sweetls ashsnacks, or part of packed
unches.
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Pupils have been creating art in
the style of Henri Rousseau.
They made Christingles and
learned about their meaning.

There was lots of fun and games

on Christmas dinner day!
Rhagorol! Excellent!
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Pupils return to school on Monday 6th
January.




